

Lebanon Public Schools

891 EXETER ROAD, LEBANON, CONNECTICUT 06249-1731 Tel. (860) 642-7795 Fax. (860) 642-4589

ROBERT J. ANGELI, Superintendent of Schools robert.angeli@lebanonct.org

February 27, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We have been monitoring events related to the spread of the novel coronavirus, COVID-19. We are in communication with our health district, UNCAS Health and the district's Medical Advisor. We have also received updates the State Department of Public Health (DPH) and the Centers for Disease Control (CDC).

There have been no cases of COVID-19 reported in New London County. The precautions to prevent the spread of the virus remain similar to that of preventing the spread of a flu virus. Below is a list of common precautionary measures. Families with travel plans during April Break should monitor the CDC and DPH websites for travel advisories or restrictions. We have added links to the CDC and DPH websites to our district website.

Precautionary Measures:

- Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds If soap and water are not available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer
- Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands
- Avoid close contact with people who are sick
- Stay home when sick
- Stay home for 24 hours after a fever breaks
- Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash
- Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces

Ensuring the safety of our students, families and staff is our highest priority. We will keep you updated should recommendations be revised.

Sincerely

Robert J. Angeli

Superintendent of Schools